
 
 
 
Dear Friend of Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club: 
 
This letter shall serve as an introduction to the Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club, 
Florida's only club serving the interest of Florida Miniature Horse owners, and duly 
registered as a non-profit corporation within the State of Florida.   
 
The Mission of OBMHC is:   To provide educational and recreational activities for its 

members and general public, especially youth, in the areas of breeding, raising and showing 

miniature horses. 

 

 
RECEIPT OF SPONSORSHIP FROM (name of company, vendor or individual): 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
THIS DATE: ______________________     VALUE OF DONATION: $___________________ 
 
DESCRIPTION OF DONATION:__________________________________________________ 
 
AUTHORIZING AGENT: ________________________________________________________ 
 
OBMHC Representative in receipt of donation: ________________________________________ 
 
ADDITION INFORMATION AS REQUIRED: _______________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Thank you for supporting the Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gretchen Stanley 
OBMHC Secretary 

                    OBMHC 
              PO Box 3 

        Lowell, FL 32663 
352-672-5874 


